
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

August, 2017 
  
  
  
Dear Business Owner, 
  
We are Nativity Lutheran Church and PreSchool and we will be holding our 14th Annual 

Golf Benefit Saturday, October 28, 2017.  It will be held at The Golf Club of Jupiter and is 

open to the community. 

  

At this time, we are currently seeking donations for our silent auction and raffle, which will 

be held following the tournament.  Would you consider making a contribution this year to 

help make our auction and raffle a success?  Please know that all of the proceeds benefit 

the continued excellence in education offered at Nativity PreSchool.  We thank you for 

considering making such a gift! 

  

Your generosity is a critical component in making our fund raiser a huge success.  If you 

are interested in playing in the tournament, advertising, or sponsoring, please call the 

church office at 622-4998 or email nativitypbg@bellsouth.net.  Please fill out the form 

attached if you would like to receive a tax receipt for your gift.    

  

With much gratitude, 
  
Rev. Paul O. Lutze 
Interim Pastor 
 
Nativity Lutheran Church 
4075 Holly Drive 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL  33410 
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Donation for Nativity Lutheran Golf Benefit October 28, 2017 

 

 

Name of company making donation___________________________ 

 

Address_________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone and email___________________________________________ 

 

Contact person’s name______________________________________ 

 

 

 

Description of item donated__________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________ 

 

Value____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Pick up date____________________ 

 

By____________________________ 
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